
COSTUME

Between now and Tuesday 29th October,
please bring your pre-loved and unwanted

Halloween costumes to Y6RA’s classroom, on
the Primary Campus.

Please ensure your costume is labeled with the
size and age of child it would fit.

HALLOWEEN

Any quest ions ,  p lease contact  Mrs .  Ashcroft  at
rashcroft@dbis .edu.hk  

3oth October
Swap shop

after school, in the 'Undercover Area'
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